
INCORPORATED 

Post Office Box 156 • Nahunta, Georgia 31553                      • Phone: 912-462-5631 

 

                                                        
  Barbara Maefield, Mayor   Deloise McFadden, Council Member 

                   Bruce Davis, Mayor Pro-Tempore   Tom Wirth, City Manager 
                   Richard Johns, Council Member  Brent Hyde, City ADorney 

                     Crystal Johns, Council Member   

Meeting Agenda 

To be held on DECEMBER 4, 2023, at 6:30 PM   
CITY HALL COURTROOM  

9911 MAIN STREET NORTH  
NAHUNTA, GA 31553 

Type of Meeting: Work Session Meeting 

I. Call to Order  

II. Approval of Agenda 

III. Citizen Presentation 
a. Elizabeth Williams-Street Dance for children 

IV. Old Business 

V. New business 
a. SPLOST Allocation of Funds 

• Hoboken-7% 
• Nahunta-13.5% 
• Brantley County-79.5% 

b. Gift cards for employees 
c. Christmas Dinner-LL Creek 

VI. Adjournment  

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm in attendance are Mayor Barbara Maefield, Mayor Pro-Tem 
Bruce Davis, Councilman Richard Johns, Councilmember Crystal Johns, Councilmember 
Deloise McFadden, City Manager Tom Wirth, Police Chief Brad Todd, City Clerk Angela Wirth, 
the press, and various residents. 



Mayor Maefield asked for a motion to approve tonight’s agenda. Councilman Richard Johns 
made the motion to approve tonight’s agenda. Mayor Pro-Tem Bruce Davis seconded the motion, 
all in favor, motion carried. 

Citizen Presentation: Elizabeth Williams was in attendance to ask the Council’s permission to 
have a street dance for school-age children and it will be held over at the Masonic Lodge. It will 
be different times due to the age of the schoolchildren. 

Old Business 
No old business 

New Business 
a. SPLOST Allocation of Funds 

• Hoboken-7% 
• Nahunta-13.5% 
• Brantley County-79.5% 

City Manager Tom Wirth informed the Mayor and Council it is time to renew the contract with 
Brantley County on the SPLOST Funds and the City of Nahunta should stay with 13.5%. 

Gift Cards for Employees 
The Nahunta City Council will stay with the $50.00 gift card that was given last year for 
Christmas. 

Christmas Dinner- LL Creek  
City Clerk Angela Wirth informed the Mayor and Council she had booked LL Creek in Waycross 
for the 2023 Employee Christmas Dinner on December 14, 2023, starting at 6:00 pm. 

Mayor Maefield asked for a motion to adjourn tonight’s called meeting. Councilman Richard 
Johns made the motion to adjourn tonight’s called meeting. Councilmember Deloise McFadden 
seconded the motion, all in favor, motion carried. 

________________________________   _____________________________ 
Marty Lee, Mayor      Angela Wirth, City Clerk  


